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Roxanne Maher

From: Anthony Favry <afavry@ledyard.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 2:03 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Cc: Jason S. Hartling; tlamb@ledyard.net; Naomi Rodriguez; Kristen Chapman
Subject: Re: Board of Education FY 25/26 Budget Presentation - Town Council Mtg 2/26/2025

Good Afternoon Roxanne, 
 
The BoE cannot present next week because the Superintendent is out of the office. We will need to 
coordinate availability for an alternative date. 
 
 
Thank You, 
Anthony Favry 
Chairman, Ledyard Board of Education 
 
 
On Thu, Feb 20, 2025 at 2:01 PM Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> wrote: 

 

Good Afternoon Mr. Hartling: 

  

For next week’s Town Council meeting scheduled for February 26, 2025 it would be helpful if you could  

send your Fiscal Year 2025/2026 presentation to me  ahead of time so that I can attach it to the Agenda 
packet. 

  

Having it as part of the packet will make it easier to display on the screen during  

The meeting. 
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Please let me know if you have any questions, or I can be of any assistance. 

  

Thank you, 

Roxanne 

  

  

Roxanne M. Maher 

Administrative Assistant to 

The Ledyard Town Council 

(860) 464-3203 

council@ledyardct.org 

  

Town Hall Hours: 

Monday – Thursday 7:45 a.m. – 4:45 p.m. 

Closed on Friday 
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Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email 
security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web security, 
compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human 
error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website. 


